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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL VISIT 

8-10 or 10-12 July 2019 

 

To enhance the Year 4 science and geography curriculum, we will once again be visiting the Shortenills 

Centre in Chalfont St Giles in the summer term.  This experience offers the children a fantastic outdoor 

adventure in beautiful, safe and secure surroundings, and is always a highlight of their time in Year 4! 

 

With lots of exciting activities to fit in, the children will spend 3 days and 2 nights at the Centre.  The year 

group will be split in half with 4W/4C attending from Monday 8 to Wednesday 10 July and 4J/4S from 

Wednesday 10 to Friday 12 July.   

 

The total cost of this trip is £165 per head and we have provisionally booked a place for every child in the 

year group. 

 

In order to secure your child’s place and to allow us to confirm final numbers with the Centre, we require 

a deposit of £25 to be paid online via ParentPay by Friday 1 February.  The remaining balance of £140 

will be due for payment by Friday 14 June, again via ParentPay.  You are welcome to make several 

smaller payments as long as the full balance is received by 14 June. 

 

If your child is eligible for free school meals or your family has a low household income and you would 

like the school to provide funding for your child to take part in this trip, please contact our Business 

Manager, Catriona Martin, in confidence by emailing finance@wendoverjunior.co.uk or calling 696822 

(option 4) to request a funding form.  Please note you will be required to provide proof of household 

income if your child is not eligible for Pupil Premium funding. 

 

Further details about this trip will be outlined at an information meeting to be held in the summer term 

(date to be advised) when one of the Shortenills teachers will give a presentation and answer any 

questions you or your child may have.  However, if you have any questions about the trip in the 

meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

RACHEL STANLEY 

Year 4 Leader 

 

 


